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We’re Hiring for We’re Hiring for 
Summer 2022 Positions!Summer 2022 Positions!

**  Outdoor Pool 
Coordinator 

* Head Lifeguards
* Life Guards/Swim 

Instructors             
* Maintenance/Parks 

Labourers
* Maintenance/Parks 

Labourer Shift Supervisor

Deadline to apply is March 
21st. Visit our website for 

details.

2022 Explore 2022 Explore 
North DundasNorth Dundas

Watch your mailboxes late 
March. Read, enjoy and 

share!

Dog Tag SalesDog Tag Sales

All dog tags expired in 
2021, so it’s time for your 
new two-year tag. Avoid 
the rush and get yours 

today!

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR TONY FRASER
January is now behind us and we can all start look-
ing forward to the spring – a time for new growth 
and opportunities to get outside and enjoy all the 
natural beauty of North Dundas. I hope that all 
have enjoyed the outdoor rinks this winter and with 
the warmer weather and longer days comes more 
chances to spend time in the community, by visiting 
our natural attractions or taking advantage of our 
numerous amenities. Whether you live here or just 
want to plan a visit, North Dundas has something 
for everyone!

NEED A JOB OR NEED STAFF?
The Job Opportunities page at northdundas.com is a great place to start your job 
search and for employers to reach candidates. Employers are encouraged to sub-
mit their job opportunities via our website. Job Zone D’Emploi in Winchester offers 
job seekers help with resume building, job interview skills, computer access and 
more. Visit jobzonedemploi.ca for more details.

TRY PICKLEBALL THIS SPRING
When the snow melts, consider trying the exciting 
game of pickleball. North Dundas has two double 
pickleball courts, located in South Mountain and 
Chesterville. For those new to the game, beginner 
sessions will be offered at both double courts in the 
spring. A demo day is also being planned to ignite 
your interest in this fast-paced game. 

Don’t have a paddle or balls? Don’t worry! The Township has many to borrow from 
our lending library. 

WINTER PARKING 
RESTRICTIONS
Be advised that the winter 
parking restrictions are in 
effect. No parking is 
permitted on all streets 
in North Dundas between 
the hours of 11:00pm to 
7:00am from November 1st 
to April 1st. Restrictions are 
in place to keep the 
roadways clear and safe for 
all travelers. 

Visit northdundas.com and check 
out the North Dundas 

Facebook page for the latest 
information and updates!



STARTER COMPANY PLUSSTARTER COMPANY PLUS

The program provides successful 
applicants with assistance to start, 
grow or buy a small business. Assis-
tance includes business skills devel-
opment and mentoring from local 
business leaders. Participants are 

eligible to make a pitch to receive a 
grant of up to $4,500. Applications 

open in early April. 

SUMMER COMPANYSUMMER COMPANY

Designed to inspire and inform youth 
to become entrepreneurs, with up to 

a $3,000 grant and business 
coaching. Students can take charge 

and be their own boss. 
Applications are now open.

Visit businessenterprisecentre.ca 
for complete details.

SHOPPING LOCALLY JUST 
MAKES SENSE
No matter what you need - whether 
it’s a tasty meal, the latest trendy 
clothes, auto repairs or a massage - 
North Dundas businesses have you 
covered! 
We are all in this together and need to 
do our part to support our local busi-

nesses. When you have a great experience at a North Dundas 
business, share it on social media using #shopnorthdundas.

STAY CURRENT
Do you want to 
know about 
community events, 
council meetings 
and local stories? 
Then be sure to 
follow the 
Township’s 
Facebook page. 
If you have a 
non-profit 
community event 
and want to spread the word, fill out the community events 
form on our website. Sign up for email alerts for the latest 
news, notices, job postings and community events.

GET YOUR BURN 
PERMIT
If you are going to be 
having a brush fire this 
year, get your $15 burn 
permit early. Applications 
can be found on our 
website. You can mail us 
your application with a 
cheque or submit it by 
email to info@northdun-
das.com and then call the 
office to make your pay-
ment. Remember to follow 
all burning restrictions. 
Recreational campfires do not require a permit.

NORTH DUNDAS COMMUNITY GRANT
The Township offers up to five $400 grants annually for com-
munity groups and organizations that need financial assistance 
to run events or to make improvements to their organization. 
Grant application deadlines are April 1st and September 1st 
annually. 
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